
 

 
 
 
 
We realize the importance of a player’s education and strive to accommodate the academic 
calendar as much as possible when planning and scheduling our yearly event structure. The 
Champions Showcase begins on Friday and will require the participating student/athletes to 
miss that day from school.   
 
While we understand the importance of education, we also believe that sports have its place 
for many of our participants as college coaches and recruiters are present at this event. We 
hope you will understand and excuse the absence of student/athletes from school.  This year’s 
Champions Showcase is December 13-15, 2024. 
 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions.  
 
Regards,  
 
 
Sheryl Mabry 
Senior Event Director 
Kings Hammer SBD Event Management 
615.785.9449 
smabry@kingshammersbd.com  
 
 
 
Student Athlete Name:_________________________ 
 
Student Athlete Team:__________________________ 
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